PUD NO. 1 OF SKAGIT COUNTY
JUDY RAW WATER PUMP STATION REPLACEMENT PROJECT

ADDENDUM NO. 1

Date of Issue: October 14, 2020
To All Planholders and/or Prospective Bidders:

Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the space provided in the BID FORM. Failure to do so may
subject the Bidder to disqualification.

The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the project bid documents
for the Judy Raw Water Pump Station Replacement Project and shall have the same effect as if set forth
therein.

The Bid Opening has been delayed. Skagit Valley Herald misprinted the project title in its initial
advertisement. Replace the Invitation to Bid with:

INVITATION TO BID

Notice is hereby given that Public Utility District No. 1 of Skagit County (District) will receive sealed
Bids for the Judy Raw Water Pump Station Replacement Project. Each bid shall be placed in a sealed
envelope and shall be mailed or delivered to the District office, 1415 Freeway Drive, Mount Vernon,
Washington 98273, to arrive no later than 10:00 AM, November 3, 2020. In person meetings are
suspended; therefore, the bid opening will be held virtually through ZOOM Cloud Meetings no sooner
than 10:01 AM on November 3, 2020. The web link, meeting ID, and passcode will be posted on the
District’s website at www.SkagitPUD.org.

NOTE: Under RCW 39.04.350, Bidders must have received Labor & Industries training on prevailing
wage and public works requirements or be exempt.

Replace the Published dates as follows:

Published: October 14 and 21, 2020 (Skagit Valley Herald)
September 29, 2020 (Daily Journal of Commerce)

This Addendum consists of this one (1) cover page.
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Mark Semrau, P.E., P.M.P, Capital Projects Manager
PUD No.1 of Skagit County



